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Neighborhood meeting notes and attendance 

 

Jim Gerstyle 1800 Windsor Place.  He had concerns about parking and we discussed the parking 

would be off street for up to three spaces in the alley way.  There would be one spot allotted on 

the road.   

Gemma Shipp 1802 Windsor Place.  She had issues with there being any type of rentals at all.  

She did not like long term rentals or short term rentals.  

John and Stephanie Callen 1827 Tyler Pkwy.  They were fully supportive of the short-term rental 

and thought that it would help improve the property and thus the property values and would be 

good for the community.  They are planning to come to the Boza meeting.  She is on the 

neighborhood board.   

Noelle and Ehea Haegde 1724 Windsor place.  They had questions of parking and how the 

property would be rented and managed.  They seemed to be satisfied with the plan and what was 

proposed.  They said so and left the meeting before it was over.   

Pete Laurentz 1803 Tyler Pkwy.  He lives next door and he had several concerns that he asked 

about.  Mainly who would manage the property and how it would be run.  I talked with him for a 

long time and our plan seemed to please him.  He stated that if we did a fraction of what we said 

it would be drastically better than what it was as I purchased it.   


